Murray Frazer, 16:22 4/12/97 +00, AFBE Conference Darwin 1998

Return-Path: <334518@lucy.cc.swin.edu.au>

Comments: Authenticated sender is <334518@gpo.swin.edu.au>

From: "Murray Frazer" <MFrazer@lucy.cc.swin.edu.au>

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Date: Thu, 4 Dec 1997 16:22:38 +0000 Subject: AFBE Conference Darwin 1998

X-Confirm-Reading-To: "Murray Frazer" <MFrazer@gpo.swin.edu.au>

X-pmrqc: 1

Return-receipt-to: "Murray Frazer" <MFrazer@gpo.swin.edu.au>

Priority: normal

From:

Self <Single-user mode>

To:

cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Subject:

AFBE Conference Darwin 1998

Date:

Thu, 4 Dec 1997 15:15:53

Dear Professor Umaly

Thank you for your letter of 19 November, and my apologies for the delay in replying, but I have been in Hong Kong and have been very busy since returning.

In regard to your query as to whether the AUAP will be listed as a co-organizer for the 1998 Conference, I have to say that I think two co-organizers, Swinburne University and Northern Territory University, is enough - I think organization will be difficult anyway, given our large separation. "Co-sponsor" is a different matter, however.

If you were able to promise say 20 conference delegates, then I can see no reason for not describing the Conference as being co-sponsored by the AUAP.

I leave it to you and your colleagues in Hobart next week to discuss. Please feel free to call me from Hobart if you want to discuss this further. My office telephone no. is 03 9214 8078, or I can usually be found on my mobile on 04 1930 6316.

I do hope that you presonally will be able to come to Darwin - I remember your contribution in Beijing, and would like to meet you again.

With best wishes,

Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

gregmer:
interior d'inponionent tolo or pantage (montre des

Center for International Affairs
No. 2077 13540
Dato 4 DEC 1997
Time. 12:30

1

Murray Frazer, 16:22 4/12/97 +00, AFBE Conference Darwin 1998

Professor Murray Frazer Swinburne Graduate School of Management Swinburne University of Technology

Tel: + 61 3 9214 8078 Fax: + 61 3 9818 3656 E-m: mfrazer@swin.edu.au

19 November, 1997

PROF. MURRAY FRAZER
Pro Vice Chancellor
Swinburne University of Technology
Hawthorn Campus, John Street, Hawthorn
Victoria, Australia, PO Box 218
Hawthorn 3122, Victoria, Australia

FAX: +61.3.9818.3656 email: mfrazer@swin.edu.au

RE: ASIA FORUM ON BUSINESS EDUCATION CONFERENCE

Thank you very much for your letter regarding the above ABEF Activity. I would like to inquire if the Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP) will be considered again as co-organizer of the meeting just like this year at Phuket.

The Second AUAP General Conference will be on 8-10 December at the University of Tasmania, Hobart. If we are to participate in the ABEF Conference, then the December meeting will be an opportune time for me to present it to the Board. We can also inform our members of the Conference and help in the preparation of the program.

I shall be most grateful for your prompt advise so that I can include it in the agenda, if necessary.

Looking forward to your reply. With best regards.

Sincerely,

/ (Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)
Director, Center for International Affairs

MFrazer@gpo.swin.ed, ABEF CONFERENCE

To: MFrazer@gpo.swin.edu.au From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th Subject: ABEF CONFERENCE

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Dear Dr. Frazer,

Thank you very much for your email of 4 December. I do apologise for the slight delay in the response as I was in Tasmania from 5 to 12 December for the AUAP General Conference. Then I had to proceed to Kuala Lumpur for another Conference which AUAP is co-organizing with UTM and SEAMEO RIHED. It was only today that I returned to the office. I am sorry I did not get your email before I left for Bangkok on the 4th.

I reported in Tasmania the collaboration between AUAP and ABEF and APHEIT in the June Conference on Business Ethics in Phuket Thailand and the Board has endorsed further collaboration with ABEF in future confenences. I also discussed this with Dr. Manit who is now with Rangsit University. We were the original organizers with Dr. Moliono of Indonesia during the first Bangkok ABEF Conference.

Yes, AUAP is willing to be a co-sponsor and we can publicize the conference to AUAP members with faculties of Business Administration. However, with the financial constraints in almost all countries in the region, we could not guarantee nor promise your required number of 20. Some of us will attend the conference and we will publicize it in our meetings and in our Gazette, but we will not be able to commit any exact minimum number of participants.

Let me know what you think so that we can act accordingly. Wishing you happy holiday season and the best for 1998.

Yours sincerely, Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly Director, Center for Iternational Affairs

2 3 S.A. 2540

DONE



13 November 187

Professor Li Rillier Control Centre for Internation of the Sura taree Linearity Li 111 University Avenue Naknon Raterialistic THAILAND

Fax: 0015 65 44 215 122 16 44 2 2 2

Doar - ofessur (in a re-

Enclosed in a Equitation of the second of th

Yours sincerely

Betty Braston

for Professor Murray Fruzer

Cexter for 12 mational Affairs
No. 936/200

Date 13 NOV 1997

Time 13 46

ASIAN FORUM ON DUMBLES IDDUCTION

"Teaching and Combanding Business in Culturally Diverse Communicies"

Dwwin, Lat Into Law

Tourselve of a second s